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Deadline: 2/9/10 by 12 noon

February 9, 2009

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
PO Box 100
Sacramento, Ca 95812-0100

FAX: (916} 341-5620
Subject: State Water Resources Control Board Kern River Hearings
Dear Ms. Townsend:

As landowners for over sixty years we oppose support of the “Take Back
Our River” campaign. This will have a serious impact on local agriculture
and we urge denial of the proposal.

Our agricultural communities are currently facing State Water Project
restrictions and taking away our local water supplies will create an
economic crisis.

Vote No and save our agricultural existence.

Thank you.
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